From: Peter Caritas

To: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing

Subject: 2 AM Licensing request for DWD Group LLC, dba Billy"s on Grand
Date: Friday, September 17, 2021 3:36:02 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing in opposition to the application to change Billy's on Grand's licensing to a 2am
close. That is far too late for a residential neighborhood. My wife, daughter and I live at 63
Avon. I well remember the shooting last summer that left a man dead in the street just feet
from our building. I have been concerned about some of the noise and people gathering on the
street outside of Billy's. I hope the new ownership is doing what they can to maintain an
orderly establishment. But this is definitely not the time to risk more chaos by staying open so
late.

Kind Regards,
Peter Caritas

63 Avon St. S. #38
St. Paul, MN
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